July 1, 2007
1869 Lake Morena Drive
Campo, CA 91906

Billie Blanchard, CPUC/Lynda Kastoll, BLM
c¢/o Aspen Environmental Group

235 Montgomery Street, Suite 935

San Francisco, CA 94104-3002

Dear CPUC and BLLM,

This letter is in response to the proposed Modified Route D Alternative for the SDG&E
Sunrise Powerlink Project. We are opposed to the modified Route D Alternative and find it
to be in direct violation of all that we stand for and oppose it in its entirety.

The area is a rural setting with mountains, meadows, oak trees, much wildlife and geological
interests. We have so enjoyed the peace, quiet and beautiful view in the home that we built
twenty three years ago.The Sunrise Powerlink Project would destroy all this for us.

There would be a need for a road to install this project and maintain it. Noise would be a
great factor both from the lines and from travel. The other residences nearby would also be
affected and in danger as the Primitive Area of Hauser Canyon, a dangerous fire area, all
ready claimed the lives of eleven people in the past.

Since we both have passed the eighty year mark in our lives, this project would dissect our
home at 1869 Lake Morena Drive, Campo, destroy our property and the image of our
community.

The modified Route D Alternative is a bad idea on many levels and should be eliminated
quickly in order to focus time and resources on more viable alternatives.

Sincerely,
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